From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 11:41 PM

To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabch.org>; Suja Lowenthal
<suja@hermosabch.org>

Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting -
7:00 P.M.)

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed
Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00
P.M.)

David Grethen submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 P.M.)

ltem: 6f) REPORT 19-0373 HERMOSA AVENUE LANDSCAPING AND IRRIGATION, AND
VALLEY PARK RESTROOM RENOVATIONS (Acting Public Works Director Lucho Rodriguez
and Environmental Analyst Kristy Morris)

eComment: Please clarify during the Staff presentation whether the $30k for Hermosa Ave
landscaping includes the entire Phase 2 from Herondo to 27th Street, or only includes the
portion south of Pier Ave. The Executive Summary indicates the latter but the Analysis section
indicates the former.

View and Analyze eComments
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